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Trucks and buses are only 
10% of the vehicles on the 
road, but spew almost 
50% of the pollution 
into our air.

THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY MUST 
LISTEN TO COMMUNITIES, NOT TRUCK MANUFACTURERS,  
TO CUT ASTHMA ATTACK CAUSING POLLUTION
For the first time in 20 years, the EPA is working on a rule 
to slash toxic pollution from trucks and buses. Some truck 
makers are undermining the adoption of strong standards 

through harmful industry lobbying with misleading claims. 
The EPA must move forward with a bold final rule—for 
public health, environmental justice, and climate action.


